
  

   
                Te Kura o Ngākau Tapu ki Pito-One 

 

DATES TO NOTE Number 8                                             Wednesday 5 June  2019  
 

Fri 7 Jun 

¶ BoT Election ïvoting 
closes 12 noon 

Sat 8 Jun 

¶ Karma Keg ï camp FR 
(see last page) 

Thurs 13 Jun 

¶ Matariki Celebration 
Fri 14 Jun 

¶ Assembly  2pm 
Tues 18 Jun 

¶ Interzone Cross 
Country  (pp20th)  

Wed 19 Jun 

¶ Wig Wednesday Mufti 
& Wig. Gold coin. 

¶ Newsletter 
Tues 25 Jun 

¶ 3 Way Conferences  
      3 ï 8pm 
Wed 26 Jun 

¶ 3 Way Conferences  
      3 ï 5pm (not PȊkeko) 
Thurs 27 Jun 

¶ 3 Way Conferences  
      3 ï 5pm ( PȊkeko only) 
Fri 28 Jun 

¶ Sacred Heart Feast 
Day 

Sat 29 Jun 

¶ BBQ Bunnings ï camp 
FR 

Tues 2 July 

¶ Regional Cross 
Country (pp 4th ) 

Wed 3 July 

¶ Te Papa Juniors 
Thurs 4 July 

¶ Te Papa Seniors 

¶ Confirmation Parent 
Meeting  7pm) 

Fri 5 July 

¶ Term 2 ends 
 
Wed 17 July (in holidays) 

¶ Lion King FR for camp  
10am. 
 

Tena koutou Ngņ whņnau, 
 

What a busy week we had last week! Thanks to all the students and parents 
who helped with the celebration of Samoan Language Week. We had a great 
celebration of Catholic Schools day and congratulations to everyone who went 
to SWZ Cross Country. Special congratulations to the students who have now 
qualified to represent our zone at the Interzone Cross Country in a couple of 
weeks. 
 

Today is World Environment Day and we took the opportunity to remember 
Bob Rosemergy and all the help he gave to many TǹơΩǎΣ ōȅ ǇƭŀƴǘƛƴƎ ŀ ƪƻǿƘŀƛ 
tree in his memory. 
 

Last Tuesday we held the last meeting of our current BOT and we would like to 
acknowledge and thank Rachael Leafe (6 years), Cath Fitzgerald (5 years), Sean 
Mahony (3 years) and Julius Solia (4 years) for their generous service to the 
school on the BOT. We look forward to forming a new BOT after the upcoming 
ŜƭŜŎǘƛƻƴΦ 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǾƻǘŜΗ 
 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ {ǘǊƛƪŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪΦ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƘƻǇŜŦǳƭ 
that a solution to the impasse may be reached in the near future. 
 

A reminder to Year 8 parents that many Secondary Schools are currently 
holding Open Days and that enrolments close for most schools either at the 
end of this term or very early in Term 3. 
 
Thank you to everyone who collected sponsorship for the Cross Country. A 
fantastic effort by everyone! 
 

Sacred Heart Feast Day: We will be celebrating Sacred Heart Feast Day on 
Friday June 28th. This year we are having the Mass here again due to Sacred 
Heart Cathedral School not having access to a venue big enough to host us. A 
notice with information about Feast Day will be coming home next week. 
 

Matariki: Next Thursday 13th June we will be celebrating Matariki. This year we 
will not be having a hangi but you are welcome to gather with us in the Hall for 
a welcome at 9am and then from 9.15 - 10.30 join classes as they participate in 
Matariki activities. If you are unable to stay you are more than welcome to 
come back in the afternoon and walk around classrooms and see the learning 
which has been going on about Matariki. 
 

Wig Wednesday: On Wednesday 19th WǳƴŜ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘƛƴƎ ά²ƛƎ 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅέ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ŀ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ŦƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ŎŀƴŎŜǊΦ CƻǊ ŀ ƎƻƭŘ Ŏƻƛƴ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ 
children may wear Mufti and a wig. The school council is also organising a 



 

 
 

Jago Zwart 

Lomeo Malaeulu 

Sophia Wesley 

 

At Sacred Heart School 

we live our values 

every day in very way 
 

Respect 
 

Integrity 
 

Sense of  
Community 
 

 

Excellence 
 

Please make sure your 
children have a rain coat  
or jacket at school.  The 
weather is unpredictable  
at present, and we still 

have to make trips to the 
Church, Petone Library, 

and the dentist!! 
 
In KererȊ class, some  
children have made  
board games based on 
the chapter books that 
they have been reading.  
The children have 
enjoyed playing each 
other's games! 
 

 
 

 
 

sausage sizzle that day. 
 

3 Way Learning Conversations: These will be held in Week 9 of the term. A 
booking form for these will be sent out next week. Please ensure that you 
return it by the due date. We try to accommodate all request but these are 
done on a first in first allocated basis. 
 

Thought for the Week: 
ά¢ƘŜ !ǎŎŜƴǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ [ƻǊŘ ƛƴǘƻ IŜŀǾŜƴ ƛƴŀǳƎǳǊŀǘŜǎ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŦƻǊƳ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
presence of Jesus amongst us, and asks us to have the eyes and the heart to 
ŜƴŎƻǳƴǘŜǊ IƛƳΣ ǎŜǊǾŜ IƛƳΣ ŀƴŘ ōŜ Iƛǎ ǿƛǘƴŜǎǎ ǘƻ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΦέ (Pope Francis 
@pontifex) 
 

Ma Atua e manaaki 
God bless 
Liz 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 
§ Donôt forget to send in your voting forms  in the envelope provided. 

§ Cross Country Sponsored Run  ï Thank you all so much, we have raised 
a massive $20 35.0 0 !  

§ 2020 Enrolment Applications must be completed by Monday 2nd 
September this year. Enrolment Application forms have been sent home to 
all siblings that we are aware of as a reminder!  Applications must include: 
- A completed Enrolment Form (form available from the school office or on 

the   website) 

- Copy of the childôs Birth Certificate 

- Certificate of Preference (form available from the school office or on the 

website) 

- Immunisation Certificate (if complete)  

- Proof of entry to NZ (if applicable) 

     Please note, we have a large intake of student appl ications expected for  
     2020.  Late  applications  will be placed on the waiting list.  
     Note:  Fr Marlon has said he is available for signing Preference Certificates 
     on Tuesdays from 10 ï 2pm. 

 

Religious Education  
A quote by Pope Francis.. 
 

 “Creation is the mirror of God, it is the mirror of the Creator, it is the mirror of 

nature, nature as a whole, it is the life of nature and our mirror as well”.  

As we celebrate Environment Day with the rest of the world this week. 

 

 Community Notices  
Ë St Mary's College Open Day. June 13th 

2019, 9am.  Parking available Hawkestone 
Street entrance on the netball courts. 

Ë Thank you to Shoe Connection, Lower Hutt.  
We have just received a cheque for $190.00!  
Remember if you are buying shoes for school 
or for yourself, mention Sacred Heart Petone 
and we receive $10.  Shoe Clinic has a great 
range of good leather school shoes.   



 

 
Magic the rabbit comes 
for a visit. Having 
contact with animals is 
fantastic for children. 
Have you got a pet at 
home who would be 
happy to come in for a 
visit? 

 
 

 
Kea created an 

amazing sailing ship at 

RISE UP 

 

 

 

 

 

CELEBRATING OUR STUDENTS  
Our Visit to Te Waheke  
Today Sacred Heart seniors went to the Te Waheke Festival.  The Te Waheke 

Festival is all  about what the future holds.  We did things such as eat bugs, 

science, playing with robots and more.  My favourite thing was escape the fire 

room. We learnt things like how to escape when youõre surrounded by fire, what 

you DO NOT DO, and m uch more.  One of the many things I learnt about was the 

3D printer and how it was made.   Marisah  

At Te Waheke Festival I tried out the robot that picks up cups.  It was really cool 

and fun.  Because the festival was futuristic, I tried out a vegan meatball, and I 

ate a  grasshopper.  My favourite thing was the 3D printer.  Andres  

The thing I enjoyed the most was the virtual goggles, it was AMAZING!  It was 

like a video game.  I didnõt really like the grasshoppers.  It was interesting what 

meatballs tasted like without meat.  I just wish I could have stayed there longer.  

Danijela  

   
Samoan Language Week.   On Monday the whole school listened to and sang 
the Samoan National anthem as we raised the Samoan flag.  

 
  
 
   

. 
 

 

 
 

Our Samoan students shared their language with 
other classes, and of course Chop Suey and Rice 
at lunchtime was a great hit!   
Thank you Violet Suôa for cooking for us. 



 

Uniform Shop 
Mondays  2.45 ð 3.15 pm 
Tuesdays  8.45 ð 9.15am 
Uniform must be paid 

for at the time of 
purchase, or within 2 

days if making an 
online payment.  

 

 
Contact Us  

Tel 568 6711 
Text 0225115419 

 
admin@sacredheartpetone.school.nz 
www.sacredheartpetone.school.nz 

 
School Bank Account  
12 3142 0121485 00 
Please note the childôs name 
and what the payment is for 

when making an online 
payment.  Thank you. 

 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for supporting 

our teachers!  
 
 

Heads up!  
 

- Wig Wednesday 
on  19 th  June . 
Fundraising for the 
Child Cancer 
Foundation 

 
- 3 Way Conferences 
    on Tues 25 June (3  

      ï 8pm),  Wed 26  
     June (3 ï 5pm except 

      PƸkeko), and Thurs  
     27 June (3 ï 5pm  

      PƸkeko only) 
 

- Te Papa visits  on  
Wednesday 3rd & 
Thursday 4th July, 
last week of the 
Term. Parent help 
needed.  Notice 
will come home 
shortly. 

 

Wainuiomata Intermediate students visited us as part of Samoan Language Week.  
They shared a story, put on a show, as did some of our staff! 
 

    
 

We will be taking part in Wig Wednesday 
to raise funds for Child Cancer. A child 
having cancer is one of the toughest 
things a family could ever go through. 
Money raised helps fund the practical, 
financial and emotional support these 
families will need. 

 
 

2020  CAMP FUNDRAISING 

 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION   
Voting Forms and Candidate Statements have been 
posted to all those on the Parent Electoral Roll.  
Please remember VOTING CLOSES at 12 noon this 
Friday, 7 June.  
If you are posting back your voting form it must be date stamped by 
this date.   
There is a Voting Box in the office for envelopes to be placed in.  
Voting Forms must be returned in the envelope provided. Votes will 
be counted 6 days after voting closes, to allow for postal voting. 
Janet Whalen, Returning Officer 

  

 

mailto:admin@sacredheartpetone.school.nz
http://www.sacredheartpetone.school.nz/

